UA LOCAL 350 HEALTH, WELFARE
AND VACATION TRUST FUNDS

445 Apple Street * P.O. Box 11337 * Reno, Nevada 89510 * (775) 826-7200

March 2021

To: All Plan Participants and Dependents, including COBRA beneficiaries, under the UA Local
350 Health, Welfare and Vacations Trust Funds

To meet the clinical needs of our members and comply with applicable CDC guidance, as well as Federal,
State and Local government requirements, OptumRx Clinical Affairs is extending the Refill Too Soon edit
policy beyond the original expiration date. This policy will be extended an additional 30 days until
March 31%, 2021.

OptumRx’s policy includes the following:

¢ OptumRx members with active eligibility may obtain an early one-time refill of their prescription
medications if they have refills remaining on file at a participating retail or mail-order pharmacy

¢ The refill obtained will stay consistent with the standard days supply previously filled by the
member as allowed by their plan (e.g., 30 or 90 day supply).

e This refill too soon waiver will be continuously evaluated to determine the appropriate duration
based on CDC guidance, Federal and State declarations, and other relevant data.

* This policy is in effect for all regions and states covered by OptumRx.

OptumRx is continuing to monitor the COVID-19 situation and take the appropriate steps to ensure your
members have continued access to their medications.



